Cori E. R. Trout

Horse Riding Lessons

Queen Creek, AZ 85142
It is the responsibility of the student/guardian to inform me, at least 12 hours prior to the regular lesson time, that the student will not be able to attend their lesson. This notification will allow me to reschedule my time and the time of other students as well.

I will charge the regular lesson fee if I don’t receive prior notification that the lesson needs to be cancelled/rescheduled.

I understand emergencies come up and will be more than happy to work with you. I just need to be contacted and informed as soon as possible.

I will also notify you, as soon as possible, if a problem arises on my end.

Horseback riding should be fun and safe. Weather conditions do not always cooperate however. Should weather become a factor, the instructor will notify the student/guardian and discuss alternate plans.

I greatly appreciate the opportunity to share my love of horses and horseback riding with you. However, my time and the time of my horses are valuable.

Thank you for you help in these matters.

Sincerely,

Cori Trout

Date:___________________________

Student/Guardian Name:________________________________________________

Signature:____________________________________________________________

Could you please write in how you heard about me?

_____________________________________________________________________

